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AGENDA 

Library Construction Committee 

January 25, 2021, 6:30 PM 

Via Webex 

 

Governor Charlie Baker has declared a State of Emergency in Massachusetts to support 

the Commonwealth’s response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Per the directive of Mayor 

Robert Hedlund and the Town of Weymouth's "Emergency Declaration and Town-Wide 

Guidance in Response to COVID-19 of March 13, 2020,” the Library Construction 

Committee will meet remotely for the health and safety of its members and the public 

during the State of Emergency in Massachusetts. 

 

This meeting of the Library Construction Committee will be conducted via Webex online 

meeting software. Please use one of the following methods of joining the meeting at the 

scheduled date and time. 

 

Join Online 
 

Meeting Link:  

https://weymouth.webex.com/weymouth/j.php?MTID=m6cceb53c430a8d0b012960ca49

c18f04  

 

Join by Phone 
 

Call Toll Free: 844-992-4726  

 

Meeting Number (access code): 244 129 91 

 

 

https://weymouth.webex.com/weymouth/j.php?MTID=m6cceb53c430a8d0b012960ca49c18f04
https://weymouth.webex.com/weymouth/j.php?MTID=m6cceb53c430a8d0b012960ca49c18f04
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1. Approval of Minutes 

- October 26, 2020 

2. Owner’s Project Manager (OPM) Report and Library Services Update 

3. Community Comments and Committee Feedback 

4. Subcommittee Reports 

5. Next Meeting 

6. Adjournment 


